
Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Company Coverage

1st Quarter 2024 TOTAL 

financial contribution to Service Members, 

Veterans, and their families through 

Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Company volunteer 

work and financial support:

$81,909.80
* Totals represent 15 reporting Companies out of 80.

Taylor Kristoffe-Jones | Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Outreach Coordinator

Taylor.Kristoffe-Jones@state.mn.us | 651-282-4002

Learn more about BTYR
https://ngmnpublic.azurewebsites.us/btyr/

• Upcoming events
• Good news stories
• Network coverage
• Newsletter

In the most recent Value of Volunteer Time report 
released on April 19, 2023, by Independent Sector 
in collaboration with the Do Good Institute, it was 

revealed that the current estimated value of a 
volunteer hour is 

$31.80
 This reflects a 6.2% increase from 2021 to 2022.

Survey Responses as of 05/10/24

BTYR Company Report for 1st Qtr 2024 - Jan through Mar

Number of Companies Reporting (Out of 80) 15

Number of Reserve Service Members currently employed 148

Number of Veterans currently employed 847

Number of Companies currently offering paid Military Leave 14

Number of military employee recognition events 0

Number of Packages sent to SMVFs 1

Number of volunteer hours supporting BTYR Community Networks 535

Number of volunteer hours supporting other military support 
organizations 391

Financial contribution to SMVF community through volunteer hours $29,446.80

Dollar amount given to BTYR Community Networks $6,750.00

Dollar amount given by Company Foundations to military charities $4,800.00

Dollar amount given to other military support organizations $40,913.00

Total Beyond the Yellow Ribbon Combined Contributions $81,909.80

Examples of services provided by BTYR Companies:
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